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REPORT ON REFERENCES NOT DISPOSED OF AT THE END OF THE 44TH PARLIAMENT 

 
The Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport References Committee met on 14 September 
2016 and resolved to recommend to the Senate: 
 
That the following inquiries of the 44th Parliament be re-adopted: 

 
• Inquiry into Airport and aviation security, with a reporting date of 1 December 2016. 

• Inquiry into the effect of market consolidation on the red meat processing sector, 
with a reporting date of the last sitting day in March 2017.  

• Inquiry into Australia's rail industry, with a reporting date of 18 October 2017.  

• Inquiry into Aspects of road safety in Australia, with a reporting date of 18 October 
2017.  

• Inquiry into the Future role and contribution of regional capitals in Australia, with a 
reporting date of 1 December 2016. 

• Inquiry into the Increasing use of so-called Flag of Convenience shipping in 
Australia, with a reporting date of 19 July 2017. 

 
The committee also resolved to recommend to the Senate that the committee have the power to 
consider and use the records of the Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport References 
Committee appointed in the previous parliament.  
 
 
 
 
 
Senator Glenn Sterle  
Chair  
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